
 
 

 

 

23rd August 2023 

Return to School 

Dear Parents, 

I hope all the children had a restful and relaxing summer and that they are looking forward to returning 

to Lissan Primary School for the new school year. 

Term begins for all P1pupils on Wednesday 30th August. The children can come to school from 

8.45am. School finishes at 12 noon. All classes will attend school on Thursday 31st until 12 noon. The 

normal school day resumes on Friday 1st September – P1 pupils attend to 12 noon, P2 and P3 attend 

until 2pm and P4,5,6 and 7 attend until 3pm.  

Teaching Staff 

P1/2 

Mrs Donnelly 

P2/3 

Mrs Roisin Laverty/ Mrs Mary Hogg 

P4/5 

Mrs Martina Coyle 

P5/6 

Miss Aishlinn McKenna 

P7 

Mrs Ciara McIntyre 

Breakfast Club 

Breakfast Club will operate from Friday 1st September. Breakfast Club will open at 8 o’clock each 

morning. Pupils do not need to book a place at Breakfast Club.  We ask the parents to walk their 

children into the school hall, where they will be met by a member of our staff team. 

 

After school Supervision 

After school supervision will be available to 4.30 pm from Monday 4th September, further information 

will follow in a separate letter. 

 

 



 
 

 

 

Morning Drop Off 

Pupils who are not attending the Breakfast Club should be dropped off at the school pedestrian gate 

from 8.45am. Class begins promptly at 9am. It is important that the children arrive punctually to 

school. We kindly ask that the parents leave their child to the school gate, where they will be met by a 

member of our staff team and directed to their class. All children who are not attending Breakfast Club 

will go directly to their classroom. 

 

Home Collection 

Children will be walked to the school gates where they should be collected by parents/childminders or 

go home ón the school bus (the bus will be operating from Friday 1st September). 

 

Class Finish Times 

P1 pupils finish at 12 noon until Monday 11th September, then they will remain in school until 2 pm 

(there is more detailed information in the P1 Welcome Book). 

P2/3 pupils finish at 2pm. P3 pupils will stay to 3pm after Christmas. 

P4-7 pupils finish at 3pm. 

 

I look forward to welcoming the children back to school. 

 

Kindest regards, 

Mrs Ciara McIntyre 

(Principal) 

 

 

 

 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 

 

 

  


